
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 58246/22 
 
19th December 2022 
  

Deputy Eoin O'Bróin 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy O'Bróin 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention.  

 

PQ 58246/22: To ask the Minister for Health if a vacant position in a hospital (CHI 

Crumlin. Position: Consultant Paediatric Urologist.) has been advertised and filled; and 

if not, the reason for the delay. 

 
Childrens Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Crumlin can advise that the vacant Consultant Paediatric 
Urologist post is currently advertised.  Following discussions with the interview panel, the 
closing date for this competition has been extended to the 13th of January 2023.  An interview 
date will be finalised following the closing date. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie  
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